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September 2015

This notice applies to your 2008 Corvette VIN: 1GTYY~

As the owner of a 2008 model year Chevrolet Corvette, your satisfaction with our product is very
important to us.

This letter is intended to make you aware that the clutch system on your vehicle may fail if unapproved
fluids are used to service the system or if a high-pressure puise occurs during a clutch self-adjustment
event. If the ciutch system fails, the clutch pedal may not return if depresseql. If the clutch pedal does
not return, it may be possibie to start the vehicle when the transmission is irf any gear. This could
result in unexpected vehicle movement when the engine is started.

condition will be repaired for you at no charge. Diagnosis or repair for conditions other than the
condition described above is not covered under this special coverage program.

What You Should Do: If you believe that your vehicle has the condition described above, repairs and
adjustments qualifying under this special coverage must be performed by a/Chevrolet dealer. You
may want to contact your Chevrolet dealer to find out how long they will nead to have your vehicle so
that you may schedule the appointment at a time that is convenient for you.| This will aiso allow your
dealer to order parts if they are not already in stock. Keep this letter with yolur other important glove
box literature for future reference.

Reimbursement: If you have paid for repairs for the condition described in|this letter, please
complete the enclosed reimbursement form and present it to your dealer with all required documents.
Working with your dealer will expedite your request, however, if this is not convenient, you may mail
the completed reimbursement form and all required documents to Reimburgement Department, PO
Box 33170, Detroit, Mi 48232-5170. The completed form and required documents must be presented
to your dealer or received by the Reimbursement Department by September 30, 2016, unless state law
specifies a longer reimbursement period.




